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Dear families  
 
Today we were visited by Fleur Anderson, our local MP. She met with  students and staff and had a 
tour of the school.  Fleur has been an advocate for the visually impaired in parliament. She has               
discussed access  for the visually impaired with ministers and, in particular, she has highlighted the 
difficulties that the closing of  ticket offices in train stations will cause.  Fleur is keen to continue her            
relationship  with the school and has invited our children and young people to visit parliament so that 
they can become ambassadors for visually impaired children and those with additional needs.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You will have received a letter and two forms today in your child's home school diary. We hope that 
you find the class information helpful. If you have any queries please contact your child’s class teacher 
or head of department. Please could you check the update form and complete the dietary                       
requirements form and return them to us as soon as possible.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.                                                                       

 
 

 

C@LL would like to thank the families that attended the event last Sunday.                 
Although, the event didn't go as planned, parents had a chance to connect and 
interact with each other. We had families that were completely new to Linden 
Lodge and others that were here for a bit longer, and of course seasoned old              
timers like myself, a proud Linden Lodge parent for over 12 years! 
The sun was out and the playground was open for fun playtime! C@LL will be            
rescheduling with Berkshire Birds of Prey in the Spring term, so please keep a 
lookout!  
 
Best wishes 
Saira, C@LL Committee Member   
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Learning at Linden  
 
Students  in Minerva 2 are working on the topic  "adventures" and were asked to write about a place 
they would like to visit. 
 
They used google to research the country and get some information. 
 
This is a student’s independent work:  
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
As part of our continued modernisation of the school’s IT infrastructure we have migrated to a shorter 
domain for email over the summer.  
  
Staff email account are now in the format                                                                                                 
initialsurname@lindenlodge.org.uk e.g. jbloggs@lindenlodge.org.uk  - Note staff will still continue to     
receive emails from their previous addresses so you can continue to email teachers and staff via these 
addresses. 
  
Over the next few weeks our main website address will also change 
from www.lindenlodge.wandsworth.sch.uk to www.lindenlodge.org.uk – There will be a redirect in 
place for the old address. 

Kind regards 
Linden Lodge IT Department  
 
 
 
 

The country that I would like to visit is France. The reason why I 
would like to go to France is because it’s close to where I live.              
Another reason why is because the culture is very interesting, and 
the food is very tasty. I would definitely like to try an authentic 
French croissant! France is also a very beautiful country in                   
general. It would be very nice to see the famous landmarks such 
as the Notre Dame, the Eiffel tower, and the Louvre. Did you 
know? France is home to the tallest mountain peak in the whole of 
Europe. It’s called the Monte Blanc (which means “white                  
mountain”). It is part of the French Alps and is 4,810 metres tall! 
France also shares borders with Belgium, Spain, and Germany! 
France is also the agricultural epicentre of Europe due to its wide 
and fertile plains.               
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Noticeboard  
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